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Brad Bodenmiller

From: Chad Green <cgreen@marysvilleohio.org>
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2025 8:00 AM
To: Brad Bodenmiller
Cc: Kyle Hoyng
Subject: April LUC Comments

Below are the City's Comments for the April LUC submissions. 
 
Avondale Preliminary Engineering Plan 

 No comments. The project is outside the City of Marysville Service Area 

Curry Farms Phase 1 Final Plat 

 The City of Marysville does not have any further comments regarding this plat. 

Curry Farms Phase 2 Final Plat 

 The City of Marysville does not have any further comments regarding this plat. 

 
 
Chad Green, P.E. 
Assistant City Engineer  
City of Marysville, Ohio 
209 South Main Street 
Marysville, Ohio 43040 
(937) 645-7376 (office) 
cgreen@marysvilleohio.org 


